
 

 
 
 
 
18 April 2024 
 
 
Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc 
fyi-request-25950-13c85630@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Tēnā koutou Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc 

Thank you for your email of 2 April 2024, to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities 
expressing your concerns about an OIA response (ref: OI 24 137).  

I have considered the points you raised and I am satisfied that Kāinga Ora responded to 
your request appropriately. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision on 
your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602.  

 
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Mark Fraser 
General Manager, Urban Development and Delivery 
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